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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 

Department of Education

January 11, 2013

TO:  Division Superintendents

FROM:  Patricia I. Wright, Superintendent of Public Instruction



SUBJECT:  Virginia Association of School Superintendents (VASS) Principal Evaluation
Workshops




I am pleased to announce the Virginia Association of School Superintendents (VASS) principal evaluation
workshops that will provide professional development for superintendents and principals in the implementation
of the Board of Education’s recommended model principal evaluation system. The Association is offering the
workshop on February 21, 2013, and again on February 22, 2013.  The principal evaluation workshop will be
presented by Dr. James Stronge, Heritage Professor of Educational Policy, Planning, and Leadership, The
College of William and Mary.

You will find under VASS Events on the VASS Web site  information about each workshop content and
preregistration.  Principal evaluation workshop onsite registration begins at 8 a.m. with the workshop beginning
at 9 a.m. each day.  Dates and locations of the VASS principal evaluation workshops are listed below:

February 21

The Hotel Roanoke and Conference Center


110 Shenandoah Avenue 

Roanoke, Virginia 24016

February 22

Hilton Richmond Hotel and Spa/Short Pump


12042 West Broad Street

Richmond, Virginia  23233

For any additional information, please contact Liza Scallet, administrative assistant for VASS, via e-mail at
ebs8u@virginia.edu or at (434) 825-9794.
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